
Lakeland Amateur Radio Club
Board meeting January 18, 2018 

Members Present: 
Officers: Matthew Stevens, Bob Doherty, Bill Johnson 

Board members: Al Sheppard, Mike Oliver, Jim Stewart, Jeff Schuck, David 
Zdanowicz, and Rich Kennedy

Absent:  Stephanie Hildreth, Kevin Rought, Jim Stewart, and Patrick O’Neil

After Matthew called the meeting to order,

 There was discussion around having a licensing class. No decision was made. 
Matthew will investigate the level of interest among club members. 

 Bob and Bill will arrive early to set up for the Night With Yaesu Presentation 
scheduled for the 16th of the month.

 Mike Oliver moved the club calendar from Yahoo Calendar to Google Calendar. 
Mike also modified the club web site placing a link to the blog on the top as well 
as the side menu bar. 

 Bill will make changes to the blog to direct users to the new location. 
 The club will have a picnic on March 24, 2018. The location will be the same, 

Lake Parker Park.
 Matthew is looking for helpers to maintain the Florida Parks On The Air Project. 

Please contact him if you have an interest. 
 Since Patrick was not present, the board was not able to approve the attached 

financial report until next months board meeting. It was approved as written at 
that time.

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson, Secretary




